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Wednesday, March 21, 2018 
Confidential information 
“Notification about change of CI Games S.A. shares ownership status received from TFI 
PZU S.A.” 
The Management Board of CI Games S.A. with its registered seat in Warsaw (“Company”) 
hereby informs, that on March 21, 2018, the Company received the notification from 
Towarzystwo Funduszy Inwestycyjnych PZU S.A. with its seat in Warsaw (“TFI PZU”) 
according to which PZU Fundusz Inwestycyjny Otwarty Parasolowy and PZU 
Specjalistyczny Fundusz Inwestycyjny Otwarty Universum share ownership status in the 
Company as managed by TFI PZU decreased and is below 5% (“Notification”). According to 
the Notification, the number of Company’s shares held by the abovementioned funds did not 
change and amounts to 7,553,702, while the said ownership status change results solely from 
the increase of share capital of the Company dated March 19, 2018. 
The content of the abovementioned Notification constitutes an attachment to this current 
report. 
Legal basis: Art. 70 (1) of the Act on Public Offering – acquisition or disposal of a large block 
of shares 
Marek Tymiński – President of the Management Board 


